
Our information is compiled from a number of sources that to the best of our knowledge are accurate and correct. It is always the intent of our company to present 

accurate information. C.H. Robinson accepts no liability or responsibility for the information published herein. 

chrobinson.com © 2021 C.H. Robinson Worldwide, Inc. All Rights Reserved. 

 
 

 
 

Client Advisory 

August 24, 2021 

COVID-19 Impact on Shanghai Airport  

Dear Valued Customer, 

 
This is a follow up to our Client Advisory on August 20, 2020. 
 
Over the weekend additional positive cases of COVID-19 were found at Shanghai Pudong (PVG) airport.  The airport 
remains open, but significant cancellations of freighter flights continue until further notice.   
 
There has been no formal announcement made by the airport, terminals, or ground handlers.  Though the duration of 
these flight cancellations is still to be determined, the impact will be significant.  Shanghai Pudong is the largest cargo 
airport in China and C.H. Robinson will continue to seek alternative routings to maintain our customer’s supply 
chains.   

 

Thank you for being our Valued Customer. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your 

C.H. Robinson commercial representative for further information. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

C.H. Robinson 

 

 

 

 

 


